

Canadian Federation of Amateur Baseball Fédération Canadienne de Baseball Amateur

2212 Gladwin Cres. Suite A7, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada K1B 5N1
Tel (613) **748-5606** Fax (613) **748-5767**E-mail: info@baseball.ca www.baseball.ca

Baseball British Columbia

> Baseball Alberta

Baseball Saskatchewan

> Baseball Manitoba

Baseball Ontario

Baseball Quebec

Baseball Nova Scotia

Baseball Prince Edward Island

Baseball New Brunswick

Baseball Newfoundland and Labrador





September 5, 2024

Dear 2024 Men's Championship Host Committee,

On behalf of Baseball Canada's Executive Committee and Board of Directors, I want to express our sincere gratitude and congratulations in successfully hosting the 2024 Men's Championship.

Organizing a Championship is a significant effort for host committees and volunteers, and we deeply value and appreciate all your hard work you put into it this year.

Baseball Canada National Championships have a long tradition and play a vital role in the development of grassroots baseball in Canada. The exceptional experience you provided will create lasting memories for all participants and leave a meaningful impact on your local baseball community.

These events not only foster a love for the sport but also contribute to its growth, leaving a legacy that will benefit future generations.

Although hosting can be demanding, we hope you found the experience rewarding and consider bringing another Baseball Canada event to your community in the future.

Wishing you a restful offseason and looking forward to seeing you at the ballpark soon!

Yours in baseball,

Jason Dickson

CEO, Baseball Canada